
 

 
 

OPEN NIGHT 
(For Academic Year 2023-24) 

 

 

 

Thursday 1st December 

6.00 – 8.00pm 

 

You are invited to our Open Night to view our excellent school facilities 

and modern resources, as well as our spacious classroom and outdoor 

learning areas. There will be an opportunity to meet teachers and current 

pupils to get a feel for what a day at Howard Primary School would be like 

for you child. 
For further details please visit our website www.howardps.co.uk 

  or contact 02887 722722 


